
Illinois Juvenile Officers Association
2024 Award Nomination Form

Nominations are due by March 29th, 2024

Email to IJOA Board Members, Ofc. Mark Frey and Ofc. Erin Cook at:
mark.frey@lakezurich.org
ecook@plainfieldpd.com

For more information about the Illinois Juvenile Officers Association, please visit the website at
http://www.iljoa.com.

NOMINATION FOR (Check one):
2024 I.J.O.A. Juvenile Officer of the Year Award

2024 I.J.O.A. Distinguished Service Award. Recipients should have at least 10 years of service with

juveniles in their community.

Name of nominee: ____________________________________________________

Department of nominee: _______________________________________________

Nominee’s current position/title: ________________________________________

Name of nominator: ___________________________________________________

Nominator contact information: _________________________________________

Why you would like to nominate this person (write below or attach a typed letter):
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